
 
 
 

Date:   7th July 2010 
 
Attendees: FD, ND, PB, JPB, PR, KS, JB, ML, RS, MR, SH 
 
Apologies: Ken Whibley, Paul Rowlands 
 
 

Minutes of July Club Meeting (07/07/10) 
 
 
 
1. Outstanding Monies
 
 Match fee’s etc, payable 
 
2. Match Results – Summer League
 
 Weston Pools – Canal – 19/06/10 
 
 1st Neil Turner  42lb 4oz 
 2nd Tom Prescott 38lb 4oz 
 3rd John Bryan  35lb 6oz 
 
 Golden Peg: Roy Sutton (Jt 14th) 14lb 4oz 
 

Boddington Reservoir – 26/06/10 
 
 1st Mike Roylance 75lb 0oz 
 2nd Bill O’Keefe  73lb 8oz 
 3rd Ken Whibley  57lb 12oz 
 
 Golden Peg: Paul Roby (8th)  (17lb 8oz) 
 
 

continued… 



3 Match Results – Sunday Evening Matches @ Meadow View
 
 Match 1 of 3 – 06/06/10 
 
 1st John Bryan  81lb 14oz 
 2nd Tom Prescott 74lb 8oz 
 3rd Alan Lamb  56lb 0oz 
 
 Match 2 of 3 – 13/06/10 
 
 1st Neil Turner  51lb 14oz 
 2nd James Bryan  49lb 12oz 
 3rd Neil Davies  47lb 8oz 
 
 
4. Next Matches – (Sunday & Summer Leagues)
 

17th July Summer League Lloyd’s Meadow – Badger Pool 
25th July Sunday Evening Meadow View – Lark Pool 

 
 
5. Junior Match Results
 
 Brownlee’s Pool – 12/06/10 
 
 1st Hannah Rowlands  5lb 7oz 8drm 
 2nd James Cliffe  5lb 5oz 
 3rd Ethan Neary   3lb 12oz 
 
 Biggest Fish (so far):  Hannah Rowlands 3lb 7oz 8drm 
 
 Brownlee’s Pool – 03/07/10 
 
 1st James Cliffe  4lb 13oz 12drm 
 2nd Hannah Rowlands  2lb 4oz 4drm 
 2nd Joe Maddock  2lb 4oz 4drm 
 
 
 
 
 
 

continued… 



6. Next Match – Juniors
 
 10th July Partridge Lakes – Covey 
 21st July Cheshire Junior Open 
 4th Aug Cheshire Junior Angling Championships 
 

Help required for transport and assistants, FD, ML, RS available along with KW who 
agreed prior to this meeting. PB to confirm meeting time at Border Fishery for 
Open and championship match. 

 
7. Licences
 
 114 licences issued so far this year 
 
8. Bank Balance
 
 £3014.04 @ 25/6/10 (includes £200 Golden Peg) 
 
9. Golden Peg 
 
 £532 (£200 in Bank AC) 
 
10. Fishery Update

 
Brownlee’s 
Had Oxygen check on 5th July currently at 61% compared to this time last year at 
47% and miles better than when we had problem when it was down to just over 10%. 
Barley straw due for a change, awaiting gadget off ‘EA’. FD will purchase Barley 
Straw once we have notification of necessary equipment. 
 
Whitegate 
Meeting with Grahame Harwood of WBC took place, a further meeting with WBC 
partners and Cheshire police to be organised. 
New sign post installed last weekend by FD and JPB, sign to be affixed. On Friday 
9th July. 
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11. Bailiffs
 
  

 

Welcome to Ian Maddock a new member to the club along with his son Joe. 
Ian is an Airline Pilot for BMI Baby and has offered to help out bailiffing. 
Particularly useful to the club as Ian’s flying hours vary a lot and means he 
can bailiff at times when others are at work during normal 9 – 5 hours. 
Thanks to Ian for offering his support. 

 
12. Coaching/Training 
 

CRB Forms need returning, 17th July (Lloyd’s Meadow match) selected as final return 
date. 

 JAB completes L2 Training on 13th June awaiting licence 
Funding approved for Coaching Courses taking place now at Meadow View on 18th 
July, 1st Aug, 8th Aug and 15th Aug to coincide with National Fishing Month. 
Free Whips and Tackle supplied by ADB to support this event.  
Awaiting 40 free goody bags being supplied by ADB – Adult help required. Sessions 
advertised on National Fishing Month website and info also sent to various local 
organisations, newspapers, radio stations etc. 
Funding approved for First Aid Courses for PB, KW, FD. Course runs on 14th July at 
Wilmslow High School 6.30 – 9.30pm. 
Child Protection Course takes place at Halliwell Jones Stadium on 13th July 6 – 9pm 
MR our newly appointed Child Protection Officer is to attend. 

 
 
13. Events
 

Friday 24th July at St Oswalds Social Club, Padgate Lane quiz night to raise funds 
for club and being organised by Birchwood Lions, £2 per person, 1st question at 8pm. 
PB asked all members to attend if possible to support the cause and the efforts of 
Birchwood Lions for organising the event. 
 

14. Meetings
 

9th July – Wren Meeting 
11th Aug – CADG Meeting 

 
 
 
 
 

continued… 



15. Questionnaire Report
 

Results of questionnaire completed on last match which was coach trip to 
Boddington Reservoir in summary show that the match structure we have in place is 
acceptable to the majority of our match fishermen. The addition of additional 
Sunday Evening matches this year are a success and are to be continued in 2011 
under the same format. 

 
16. AOB
 

Meadow View website now up which we are linked to and they to us. 
MR asked about prices of club clothing PB to obtain. 
Due to a recurrence of rat population at Brownlee’s, Bailiffs have been asked to 
reinforce to anglers that all food products to be removed once they have finished 
fishing. We cannot use traps or poison due to the possibility of affecting water vole 
population which the Woodland Trust advise there is in the vicinity. This statement 
is also in club licence and should be obeyed at all times. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Next Meeting – Wednesday 4th August 2010 
 


